
 
 
 
June 1, 2018 
 
The International Hobie® Class Association (IHCA), is thrilled to announce that the 22nd Hobie 16 
World Championship is in the final stages of being scheduled for November 2019, in Lee County 
Florida, USA.  Lee County includes the Fort Meyers - Sanibel Island region on the west coast of 
Florida.  
 
A significant sponsorship agreement between Lee County and the IHCA was solidified last week, and 
it will pave the way in finalising this historic event.   
 
The event information will be accessible on the International Hobie Class Association 
(hobieclass.com) and the Hobie 16 Worlds (hobieworlds.com) websites. The website will contain the 
dates, location, host accommodation, and other relevant details of the event.   
 
The IHCA has worked hard on securing the event and is proud to announce its return to the USA 
after 35 years. 
 
Please stay tuned for further details on the 22nd Hobie 16 World Championships. 
 
Rich McVeigh 
President 
International Hobie Class Association 
 


